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Sheriff’s Office Homicide Detectives Make an Arrest on a 2009 Homicide and Seek a 
Second Suspect 

Modesto, CA – On December 04, 2009 at about 3:00 PM Sheriff’s Office deputies and 
detectives responded to the Gas N Shop located at 837 S. 9th Street in Modesto CA for 
a homicide investigation. 28 y/o Harinder Sanghera of Ceres, CA was shot and killed 
during an attempted robbery. 
 
On Friday October 28th, 2011 24 y/o Mark Burgess of Merced, CA turned himself into 
Merced Police Department regarding the 2009 homicide. Sheriff’s Office detectives 
were able to link Burgess to the homicide and he was arrested. As detectives continued 
to work on the investigation over the weekend they developed information on a second 
suspect 22 y/o Ernesto Morales Jr. of Merced. 
 
Anyone with information about this case can contact Detective Darwin Hatfield at (209) 525-
7100.  Callers can also leave an anonymous tip by calling Crime Stoppers at (209) 521-
4636.  Tipsters can also e-mail tips at http://www.modestopolice.com/CrimeStoppers, or text 
them to CRIMES (274637) by typing "Tip704" plus the message and be eligible for a cash 
reward. 
 
For information regarding this press release please contact: 
Sgt. Anthony Bejaran 
Stanislaus County Sheriff’s Department  
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news@stanislaussheriff.com    
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Register to get free e-mail alerts and text messages directly from the SCSD via Nixle. 
Get detailed up-to-date e-mail and text messages specific to your community from the 
Stanislaus County Sheriff’s Department by registering for “Nixle Alerts” at: 
https://local.nixle.com/register 

http://www.scsdonline.com/
https://local.nixle.com/register

	ADAM CHRISTIANSON, SHERIFF - CORONER
	PRESS RELEASE


